
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 
31st March 2023  

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
What a fantastic last week of term we have had here in school, the children have certainly been busy 
with lots of Easter activities!  
 
On Monday FOSS held our Easter Disco at school which the children thoroughly enjoyed. On Thursday 
the children took a walk to the Holy Chapel Church in Seend for our Easter Service along with the Easter 
themed garden and crosses that the children made. It was great that so many parents and carers joined 
us for this!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We are starting to look at what interest we have in offering instrumental music lessons in school from 
September. If your child is interested in learning a new instrument and having these lessons, please do 
send an email and let us know what instrument they are interested in learning.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to wish you all a lovely Easter break and hope you all enjoy 
spending time with your families and loved ones. We look forward to seeing you all in a couple of 
weeks!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Facebook & Dojo 
Don’t forget to keep an eye on our school Facebook page and our Dojo for news and updates.  
SEEND Church of England Primary School | Melksham | Facebook  
 
 
Have a great half term!  
 
Seend School 
 

Date for your diary 
17th April – Back to school – Term 5   
20th April – Parents Forum  
1st May – Bank Holiday  

https://www.facebook.com/people/SEEND-Church-of-England-Primary-School/100063602572476/

